

October 27th @ 7:00 PM / Roadhaven Resort 1000 S. Idaho Rd.

Apache Junction Chamber of Commerce



Fire Chief Paul Bourgeois

Your home town fire department will have a temporary override on the November 8th ballot. This important initiative impacts the safety and well-being of our firefighters and citizens alike. Fire Chief Paul Bourgeois will answer all of your questions regarding the initiative.



Superintendent Chad Wilson

The AJUSD will request the authorization to sell real property on the November 8th ballot. Dr. Wilson will discuss the request for authorization to sell real property and how it is a way to live within the district's means without sacrificing either health & safety issues or educational quality.

RSVP: townhall@sfmd.az.gov

BECOME AN VOTER
INFORMED VOTER



